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16 November 2023 
 
 
 
 
The Planning Inspectorate 
National Infrastructure Planning 
Temple Quay House 
2 The Square 
Bristol 
BS1 6PN 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Planning Inspectorate 
 
The Proposed Bramford to Twinstead Reinforcement Order  
Application Ref. EN020002 
 
Deadline 4 Submission 
 
We are acting on behalf of East Anglia THREE Limited (“EA3”) (a wholly owned subsidiary of ScottishPower 
Renewables (UK) Limited (“SPR”)) and SPR in relation to the development consent application by National Grid 
Electricity Transmission (the “Applicant”) for the proposed Bramford to Twinstead Reinforcement (the 
“Application”). 
 
EA3 and SPR have had several productive discussions with the Applicant to date and have agreed on the key 
interface issues between the projects. We are currently waiting for a draft side agreement to be provided by the 
Applicant so the negotiations can continue to progress. 
 
We would be grateful if you could kindly acknowledge safe receipt of this letter.  
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
For and on behalf of Shepherd and Wedderburn LLP  
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